Merrill, Hannah

From: Jay Petersen PE

Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2011 11:18 AM
To: zSMP

Subject: Consistency review.

Hannah,

One of the items that should be addressed in the new shoreline program is the relative inaccuracy of the Critical Areas
maps in regards to Meander Hazard Zones. Many areas, especially in the west end of the county are shown in the
meander hazard zone, while they are not really. An up dated layer and definition of meander hazard area would be
prudent as part of the update.

Regards,

Jay S. Petersen
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